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The Mediterranean Group EPSU PSI sends its solidarity greetings to ADEDY and the Greek Unions
for the next general strike planned for 3 December

Greek workers and citizens have been pushed to the limit of what is acceptable. The austerity plans,
that serves the interest of the banks, IMF, ECB and EC, have plunged the country ever deeper into
crisis. The new measures being considered are simply not defensible: tax storm (which affect the
poor working classes), cuts in pensions, privatisation of public goods and public services.

We warn all those who are putting pressure on Greece or justifying such pressure: workers cannot
stand any more

We send our support to the Greek unions in challenging the policies that the government have
implemented with the new state budget forecasts as part of the latest bail-out deal.

Public sector workers have seen massive cuts in pays, jobs and employment conditions and trade
union members have been waging a long struggle against these measures and the undermining of
public services.

The EPSU PSI Mediterranean Group wishes success to all the public and private sector workers in
Greece, the unemployed, pensioners and young people who will join the demonstrations around the
country on 3 December to show their opposition to the bailout provisions.

On behalf of the Mediterranean public sector unions of Cyprus, France, Israel, Italy, Malta, Portugal
and Spain, we would like to send this message of support and solidarity and to wish you big success
in your actions on 3 December

With solidarity

The EPSU-PSI public sector trade unions of
Cyprus, France, Israel, Italy, Malta, Portugal and Spain
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